
 

  

 
Monday 26th February 2024  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Easter Bonnet Parade - Tuesday 19th March 
 

 
 
 
Children in Nursery and Reception will be taking part in our Easter Bonnet Parade on Tuesday 19th 
March. 
 
All children will need to make their bonnet at home. We look forward to seeing your artistic 
creations! 
 
Please make sure that all Easter Bonnets are bought into school with the children on Tuesday 12th  
March. 
 
Parents/carers/grandparents are all invited to attend the parade at 9.00am on Tuesday 19th March. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Pedley 
Class Teacher 
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